From: Brigadier Archie Miller-Bakewell Private Secretary to H.R.H. The Duke of Edinburgh



BUCKINGHAM PALACE

SELT LEXECUTIVE

2.2 MAR 2012

20th March, 2012

Dear Vice . Chanceror,

The Duke of Edinburgh has asked me to write and thank you for the wonderful hologram of His Royal Highness driving his ponies, which was presented to Prince Philip during his recent visit to De Montfort University.

Prince Philip was most impressed by the work of Professor Martin Richardson and the hologram will certainly serve as a reminder of a very enjoyable and interesting visit to the University.

The Duke of Edinburgh sends his best wishes to all at the University.

John Miller, Bakersell

Professor Dominic Shellard Vice Chancellor of De Montfort University